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May 16, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Four individuals who were recently in the Dirksen Courthouse or the Kluczynski Federal 
Building have tested positive for COVID-19.  
 
• The first individual was last in the Dirksen Courthouse on May 11, 2022, on the 3rd, 4th, 

and 25th floors.   
 
• The second individual was last in the Courthouse on May 11, 2022 and was on the 2nd 

and 25th floors.   
 
• The third individual was last in the Courthouse on May 13, 2022 and was on the 3rd, 5th, 

and 12th floors.   
  
• The fourth individual was last in the JCK Building on May 12, 2022, on the 34th floor.   
 
These individual s were masked when in contact with other persons.  Individuals who had contact 
with these individuals have been notified, as has GSA.  GSA will clean the relevant spaces.   
 
 As you can see, we are experiencing another rise in the COVID positivity numbers.  Please 
err on the side of caution.  We are maintaining our masking and social distancing policies, and 
we know you will remember to wash your hands frequently.  Do get a booster when you can.  Our 
free testing facility in the lobby makes it easy to track your status; do use it.  With luck, the current 
spike will be a short one.   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


